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STATE OF

COLORADO Allison - DNR, Rick <rick.allison@state.co.us>

Noble 24 hr notice

1 message

Jacob Evans <Jacob.Evans@nblenergy.com> Thu, Feb 9, 2017 at 4:03 PM
To: Rick Allison <rick.allison@state.co.us>
Cc: Roy Rudisill <rrudisill@co.weld.co.us>

Rick,

Noble Energy discovered an unintentional release at the Wardlaw 20-28 flowline location. Condensate surfaced during
production adjacent to Owl Creek. Fluids did reach the partially frozen creek. Clean up is underway.

The location has been shut in and is no longer producing.
Please call me with questions

Jacob

Jacob Evans
Environmental Coordinator
EHSR

direct: 970.304.5329

cell: 303.328.5605

Please note my new email address: Jacob.Evans@nblenergy.com

rL’n noble
energy

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=28&ik=8dbca3457a&view=pt&search=inbox&th=15a251de5b3e9cd3&sim|=15a251de5b3e9cd3
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